
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                  MAY 25, 2021 
 

THE RUSTIC DOOR TO HOST A RIBBON CUTTING EVENT IN OLD TOWN 
 

 
 

Mayor Lowery is pleased to announce that The Rustic Door will host a ribbon cutting ceremony on 
Friday, May 28th starting at 11:30 a.m. The Rustic Door is located at 601 St. Charles St.  
 
The Rustic Door which is located in Old Town is to help promote Local Artisan hand crafted items. 
They have vendors spaces available, and all items must be originals. To apply for a vendor space 
please email therusticdoor@florissantoldtown.com. Vendors will be rotated every 2 months to keep 
things fresh. 
 
Mayor Lowery would like to welcome The Rustic Door to the City of Florissant and wish them much 
success. 
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